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Abbotsford, BC —

The Student Union Society is proposing an IT Support Centre which provides free IT support,
troubleshooting, and repair service for all UFV students.

The service will provide anything from repairs for infected computers or hard drive failures, to
simple questions and walkthroughs, all free of charge. The service will also provide a variety of
new student jobs, and student access to computer hardware at wholesale prices. This is similar to
the Kwantlen Student Association ‘Reboot’ service which launched in 2010 and has been a
phenomenal success at the school

The referendum will ask students “Do you support the creation of a student technical support
(IT) service for $4.98 per semester, adjustable for CPI inflation?” and will run online at
my.ufv.ca between January 25 and 29 2015.
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